
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

BBPSRH/Parent/2021-22/107   2nd December, 2021 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings of the day.   
 
This is with reference to your Ward's Time Table (Classes VI-IX & XI) in the month of 
December, 2021. We would like to bring to your kind notice that the Board Examinations 
for classes X & XII are being conducted in the school premises offline and teachers are 
put on Invigilation and Evaluation Duty. The duration of teachers' duty is from 9.00 am 
to 4.00 pm. Therefore, there are going to be instances where your ward's classes will 
get either rescheduled or suspended. The details of the same will be shared with you on 
the daily basis by the class teacher. Inconvenience caused is unavoidable but deeply 
regretted. 
 
Seeking your support and cooperation.  
 
 

Regards 

 


